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We’re excited to share that the PTFA, with the fantastic support of
Severn Trent, has invested over £30,000 in the community garden at
Avanti Fields. This gardening initiative is all about bringing our local
community together, supporting SEN students, and teaching valuable
skills to all our learners.

Our 'Diggin It' event on May 19th was a huge success! Gardeners of all
ages, from experienced to beginners, came together to plant and connect.

Everyone enjoyed delicious refreshments and the great weather. The
event was a wonderful opportunity for children and new gardeners to
learn some handy tips on plant care.
We’re thrilled to see our community garden grow and can’t wait for more
events like this!

DIGGIN’
IT



In April, we hosted an amazing Disco Dandiya event to celebrate Chaitra
Navratri, and it was a huge hit! This festive occasion brought together children
and adults alike for a night of cultural celebration and lively entertainment.

We had a fantastic turnout, with everyone enjoying delicious snacks and
refreshments throughout the evening. The event was a wonderful opportunity for
our community to come together and commemorate the auspicious festival of
Chaitra Navratri, a time dedicated to honoring the goddess and seeking her
blessings.

The highlight of the evening was our Disco Dandiya session, featuring light-up
dandiya sticks, swirling dry ice, and vibrant disco lighting. It was a family-
friendly experience that brought joy and excitement to all attendees.

Thank you to everyone who joined us for this memorable event, contributing to
the festive spirit and making it a night to remember. Let’s cherish these
moments of unity and cultural celebration!
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Prom season has come and gone, and what an
exciting time it was for our students! This
year’s prom was a huge success, thanks to the
hard work of the staff and student  organizing
committee and the support of the PTFA.

The committee did an outstanding job planning
every detail, from the decorations to the menu.
They worked tirelessly to create an
unforgettable experience for their peers, and
with the PTFA's support, they pulled off a
fantastic event.

One of our key contributions was a bake sale
held at the school to raise funds for the prom.
We sold delicious cakes and brownies over
lunch, and as always, we could rely on our
wonderful parents to buy treats during pick-up
time. Thanks to everyone’s enthusiastic
participation, we completely sold out! The
funds raised helped contributed towards the
costs of decorations, refreshments, and
entertainment, ensuring a night to remember.
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SUPPORTING THE PROM
In addition to fundraising, PTFA members
volunteered as chaperones, ensuring the
evening was safe and enjoyable for
everyone. We assisted with setup,
managed activities, and provided support
throughout the night. It was wonderful to
see the students having such a great
time, dressed to the nines and enjoying
the festivities.

Highlights of the night included a
beautifully decorated venue, a sumptuous
spread of food, and a delightful sweet
stand that was a hit among the students.
The lovely decor set the perfect
ambiance, making the evening truly
special.

Thank you to everyone who
contributed and participated. Your
support made this event possible, and
it truly was a memorable evening for
all the students. Here’s to making more
unforgettable moments together!



This year's Summer Mela was a wonderful celebration
that brought our community together for a day filled
with joy and excitement. From delicious food stalls
featuring Mirch Masala and Hot Potato Shop to vibrant
displays of clothes,  jewelry, and skincare products,
there was something for everyone to enjoy.

Children had a blast with inflatable attractions, adding
to the lively atmosphere. The event also featured a
talented henna artist who created beautiful designs,
providing a cultural touch enjoyed by many.

Community engagement was strong with St. Johns
Ambulance offering information, a STEM cell stand,
and a GCSE tutor stand to support education and
awareness.

Our PTFA had a bustling stand selling books, games,
snacks, and refreshing treats like brownies and
milkshakes, which contributed to the festive spirit.

A highlight of the day was a surprise visit from
Bollywood actor Gulshan Grover, who added star
power and delighted everyone with his presence.

Thank you to everyone who participated, volunteered,
and supported this fantastic event. Your enthusiasm
and energy made it a day to remember. Let’s continue
to build on these moments of community spirit and joy!
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With the support of the PTFA funds, the school are
able to order a new lawn mower. This means more
space for students to spend time in the sun and fresh
air over break and lunch!! 
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FOR THE SCHOOL

Avanti Fields is a school of high achievers, to
showcase this, the PTFA contributed towards a brand
new trophy cabinet for the school. Here we will display
all the achievements of our students

Join the PTFA: Get Involved and Make a Difference!

We warmly welcome parents, teachers, and friends to join us in supporting our
school community. Your input is invaluable to us, so whether you have ideas,
thoughts, or suggestions, we're eager to hear from you!

Interested in becoming part of our team? We're actively seeking enthusiastic
individuals who are passionate about contributing to our school's success through
our events and initiatives. Being part of the PTFA is a meaningful way to make a
difference.

If you're interested in getting involved or have ideas to share, please reach out to
us at avantifieldsptfa@gmail.com

We look forward to hearing from you soon!

---

Students are at the heart of all the PTFA’s efforts

Connect with us
on Facebook

Follow us on
Instagram

https://www.facebook.com/SupportAvantiFieldsPTFA
https://www.instagram.com/avantifields_ptfa/


We have a number of
events planned, please
keep a look out on the
school newsletter for
information. 
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This fun event is a combination of music,
plays, stand up comedy and poetry.
 
Date: 26th July 2024

Details: All the information is available in
a poster on the next page!

Jamavat
This year, we will have a Navratri
event for two weekends. 
 
Date and details to follow on the
school newsletter closer to the
time

Navratri

Our All-Time-Favourite Bhavik Haria will be paying us a visit for the third year in
a row to grace us with his Shradh Bhajans. 
 
Date: 28th September 2024
Details: Details to follow on the school newsletter closer to the time

Bhavik Haria

Sponsor the Shradh Bhajans

This year, we are seeking sponsors to help
fund the event.
Interested? Email us on: avantifieldsptfa@gmail.com




